

Information Policy & Compliance bbc.co.uk/foi

Mark Salter

Sent via email: request-113549-75416fe1@whatdotheyknow.com

16th May 2012

Dear Mr Salter,

Freedom of Information Act 2000 - [RFI20120435]

Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act ('the Act') of 15th April 2012:

'Please can you place the CD of your response to this request(RFI20110206) on-line - on your own host services, or if this is not possible mail me a copy please?'

We periodically publish a selection of our responses to requests on our website. However, we are not obliged to do this on request.

You state that alternatively you would like the information to be sent to you via CD. However, we are not required to provide a CD-ROM. Section 11 of the Act specifies that we must communicate the information by provision of a copy in permanent form, by any means which are reasonable in the circumstances, and given that this information can be sent to you by email which you are able to access as you made your request using this method, we have attached the information you have requested to this email.

Appeal Rights

If you are not satisfied that we have complied with the Act in responding to your request, you have the right to an internal review by a BBC senior manager or legal adviser. Please contact us at the address above, explaining what you would like us to review and including your reference number. If you are not satisfied with the internal review, you can appeal to the Information Commissioner. The contact details are: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, telephone 01625 545 700 or see http://www.ico.gov.uk/

Yours sincerely,

Information Policy and Compliance